
Alert 12/20/2020 
 
Hello from Steel Valley Middle School.  Here are the announcements for the week of December 
20th. 
 
Progress reports for the second quarter will be mailed home this week.  The progress report can 
also be accessed in your child’s Sapphire account. 
 
The student government would like to thank everyone that took part in the virtual game night. 
We look forward to your participation in future events. 
 
Ugly sweater day will take place on December 22nd. Students can wear their favorite Christmas 
sweater during classes. 
 
Wednesday will be an early release districtwide.  The dismissal time will be posted this week by 
email and phone. 
 
For parents that completed the Holiday Meal form, pick-up will occur during your posted time.  If 
you need to make other arrangements, contact Mrs. Runco at 412-464-3600 extension 2800. 
 
On behalf of the middle school administration and staff, we wish you and your family a Happy 
Holiday season. 


